Wyndham Village Homeowners Association

Community Update, December 2017

Dear Neighbors and Residents,

<u>Elections:</u> On Wednesday, November 29, 2017, at 7 p.m. at the Clubhouse, board elections were held at Wyndham's Annual Members' Meeting. We thank you for your support this past year and are pleased to inform the following results:

Angelique Palmer, President Karina Fedele, Vice-president Virginia Guido, Secretary Trey Scully, Treasurer Tim Sutton, Director Pierre Rodriguez, Director Mike Rada, Director

<u>New projects and next meeting:</u> We have a long list of new projects that we intend to take on next year. Come and hear all about them at our next board meeting on <u>January 16, 2017, at 7 p.m. at the Clubhouse</u>. If you can't make it, you can read all about them in the next newsletter. You can also check out previous board meeting minutes on our property manager's website, Seabreezecms.com.

<u>Bulk email blasts:</u> Please call or email our property manager, Beverley Jamason, if you want to be added to our list of residents receiving email blasts from Sea Breeze regarding important events or issues concerning Wyndham.

<u>Garbage issues:</u> Republic is the company contracted by the Village of Royal Palm Beach to pick up our trash. The Wyndham HOA and the MGMA are not responsible for this service, nor is this service a part of our HOA dues or duties. If you have any issues regarding garbage pick up, please contact the Village at (561) 790-5100.

WE WISH EVERYONE A SAFE, PEACEFUL, AND WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON!



Your HOA Board:

Angelique Palmer, Karina Fedele, Virginia Guido, Trey Scully, Tim Sutton, Pierre Rodriguez, and Mike Rada

Management Company: Sea Breeze Community Management Services Inc · 4227 Northlake Blvd · PBG, FL 33410 Contact person: Beverley Jamason · bev@seabreezecms.com · Phone: 561-626-0917 · Fax: 561-626-7143